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2020 Workshop Update 

I want to thank all our Adamah family for their support during these difficult times.  Our 

studio is now open during limited hours as of June 1, 2020 with safety precautions in 

place.   

With all the knowns and unknowns surrounding this ongoing crisis we appreciate 

everyone’s patience and support and have had to make some scheduling adjustments. 

Unfortunately, the following workshops have been cancelled: 

June 7-13 - Woodfire + Salt + Pottery  

June 13-14 – Ceramic Garden Totems 

June 14-19 - Sculptural Pottery 

June 22-26 – Beyond the Bauhaus 

June 28 – July 3 – Creative Whimsical and Inspirational  

July 11-14 – Fluid Movement 

We are working on creating alternate day-long workshops that will be starting on June 

20th so please visit our website for all the exciting new programming that will be offered. 

Kiln rentals are available, please call or email us if you would like to schedule a time. 

We are also offering Tuesday evening open studio hours are 6:00 p.m.  – 9:00 p.m. will 

start on June 2nd.   

Best Regards 

 

 

Jennifer Mally 

 
 


